# **Announcements**

### **Summer Intergenerational Ukulele!**



Let's have fun and learn to play the ukulele with Uncle Davy! Meet in Miyama Hall at 9:15 am. We would appreciate ukuleles not being used to loan to those who don't have one. You may drop them off to the church office during the week or bring them to church on Sunday. Please be sure to place your name on your instrument. Ages 8 to seniors: beginners, experienced and all those in between are welcome to make music to Praise God! Invite friends ~ ALL ARE WELCOME!

**Next Sunday is the 6th Sunday After Pentecost.** The scripture is 2 Corinthians 8:7. You are invited to meditate on this reading during the week. Rev. Dr. Frances Wiebenga will be preaching.

### Harris July Newsletter

Please submit any info for the July newsletter by **Mon., June 24th** to Erin at admin@harrisumc.org.

#### Flower Leis Needed!

Your worship team is looking for volunteers to provide flower leis that we can share with our special speakers and guests. If you have the time and are willing to help on any Sunday, please see Wally Wake for more details. Your generosity will be appreciated!

# Royukai Senior Fellowship Every 3rd Thursday of the Month

Royukai Senior Fellowship has resumed for every 3rd Thursday of the month from 9:30am to noon. All Royukai meetings will have lunch and a fun activity provided. All are Welcome!

### Gifts of Music and Song Leaders Needed for Worship Service

When you are called by God, please consider being a part of worship service by contributing a gift of music: voice, instrument, dance, or song leading as an individual or group. Contact Davy Lee after worship service or email dlee78@hawaii.rr.com. All are Welcome!

#### **Ushers & Greeters Needed**

The Ushers and Greeters team needs volunteers for the 10:45 am Sunday worship services. For more information, contact Mel Billingsley by leaving a message at the church office , 808-536-9602 or email info@harrisumc.org. We look forward to hearing from you!

### **Altar Flowers**

You are invited to dedicate altar flowers in honor or memory of a loved one. Please call the office, 808-536-9602 and indicate your chosen Sunday of dedication, name of honoree and send a check for \$48 to Harris UMC with the memo: Altar Flowers. You may also sign up using the sign up sheet located at the rear of the Sanctuary.

#### Multimedia

The multimedia team is always looking for volunteers! Contact Mahe our Multimedia Director at multimedia@harrisumc.org if interested. View past worship services at https://harrisumc.org/multimedia/

# **Meetings & Events**

6/25 @ 6:00 pm, Finance Committee, ZOOM 7/4 INDEPENDENCE DAY—Church Office Closed 7/9 @ 5:00 pm Preschool Board Meeting, Room 10

View the calendar online: <a href="https://harrisumc.org/facility-calendar/">https://harrisumc.org/facility-calendar/</a> for more events.